
Lists Bath Churches 
Taking Part In Clothing 
For Hungary Drive

A partial list of the Bath 
churches participating in the 
Clothing for Hungary drive was 
announced last week by mem­
bers of the local Red Cross co­
ordinating committee.

Participating in the project are 
Central Congregational church, 
Wesley Methodist church, Beth 
Israel Synagogue, Church of the 
New Jerusalem, Grace Episcopal 
church and members of the First 
Church of Christ Scientist.

These churches will appoint 
their own committees to solicit 
and collect clothing to be de­
livered by them to Winter Street 
church at 2 p. m. Sunday, Jan. 
6. Each church Will send a com­
mittee of three to assist in pack­
ing the clothing for shipment to 
the Church World Service in 
New York. Shipping costs will be 
paid by the Bath chapter, Ameri­
can Red Cross.

Committee members an­
nounced today that any kind of 
warm Winter clothing, with the 
exception of shoes, is urgently 
needed. They reported that most 
homes in Hungary now have 
shattered windows and little or 
no heat. Rubber boots, overshoes 
and blankets are among other 
much needed items.

A complete list of other 
churches to participate in the re­
lief project will be announced. 
Any church not yet contacted by 
the committee is asked to notify 
the Rev. Dr. Oliver W. Bell, Mrs. 
Melvin B. Henderson, Mrs. Os­
car R. Marsh, the Rev. Craig H. 
Richards or Mrs. Richard R. 
Raven, members of the local Red 
Cross committee, if they wish to 
participate in the program.


